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August 9,1984
RWW-84-61

William O. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C.

Reference (1) W. O. Miller Letter to R. W. Wells dated July 3,1984

Dear Mr. Miller:

I have received your response (Reference (1)) to my letter of May 8,1984 denying the CE
Owners Group (CEOG) request for relief from the $20,000 NRC review fee on CE Owner
Group Report CEN-152. The CEOG will be meeting on September 20,1984 and I will
contact you regarding further CEOG actions on the review fee following that meeting.

Very truly yours,

b [
'

R. W. Wells
CEOG Chairman
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